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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 3:15 PM
To: 'Susie Johnson'
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180000

Good afternoon Ms. Johnson, 
 
We have received your change of information and will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: Susie Johnson [mailto:sjohnson@westflorida.coop]  
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 2:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: re: Docket No. 20180000 
 
We recently received correspondence … Rd: Docket No. 20180000 … address to Mr. William Rimes.  Mr. Rimes has 
retired. 
  
Please update your records to reflect Russell L. Dunaway as West Florida Electric Cooperative’s Executive Vice President 
and CEO.  Email address:  rdunaway@westlforida.coop 
  
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you. 
  

Susie Johnson 
  
Executive Assistant to the EVP & CEO 
West Florida Electric Cooperative 
P. O. Box 127, Graceville, FL 32440 
850.263.3231 / 850.209.3466 / 850.263.3726  
sjohnson@westflorida.coop / www.westflorida.coop 
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 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this electronic mail is legally privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed. Furthermore this communication is protected by the Electronic Communication Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521 and 
any form of distribution, copying, forwarding or use of it or the information contained in or attached to it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that this communication may not be reviewed, distributed, printed, displayed, or re-transmitted 
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without the sender's written consent and that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please delete it, destroying all copies and notify us immediately.  

  




